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 Objection

Comments The planning application for this rural development is totally inappropriate at this site and the 
applicant has not shown a demand for the clay. 
The only demand is for recycling and landfill. It is likely therefore that the clay arisings will be 
unnecessarily transported to raise the level of farmland etc elsewhere.  
I am not knowledgable on the policy aspects associated with this application but I can see that others 
have pointed to many policies where this application fails your own tests. 
We do not live along this road but we are well aware that it is used by residents and the local 
community for horse riding, cycling and walking. Large lorries will destroy not only the road surface as 
they did around Crouchlands biogas, but also blight the lives of hundreds of people, potentially for 
decades. Despite what the operators will say, these lorries would be driven at high speeds with undue 
care and attention because the drivers have pressure to complete too much work in too little time. 
There would be accidents caused by this and sadly some of these would likely be fatal. 
The applicant found a narrow country lane leading to some beautiful woodland and is asking you for 
permission to destroy it in the name of greed. 
Whilst every 21st century effort is being made to protect our environment on a local and worldwide 
scale, how can this scheme possibly be justifiable. We do not you can class this as a "Sustainable 
Development" 
I realise this is an emotive plea but it really is a simple and important one. 
Please refuse permission for what is an unnecessary project in a sensitive rural area

Received 30/08/2021 10:04:14

Attachments


